Inland Revenue
Te Tari Taake

31 May 2017

Martin Welsh
fyi-request-5887-329d1826@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Welsh

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 16 May 2017. You requested the following:

Please advise the gender balance of the Administrative Review Officers employed
at IRD Child Support Offices in Auckland.

An Administrative Review officer is not an employee of Inland Revenue, but an
independent person contracted to Inland Revenue. As at the date of this response, the
gender balance is 50/50.

This fully addresses the information you requested.

Thank you again for your request. I trust that this information is of assistance to you.
Yours sincerely .~[
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Sue Gillies
Business Owner, Child Support
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